
 

PHILADELPHIA CITY ALL STAR FOOTBALL GAME 

 

IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT – MARCH 20, 2020 

 

As a result of the public health issue with Covid -19, the City All Star Football 
Executive committee has cancelled the Annual City All Star Football Game 
scheduled for 5/16/20 and all scheduled events including Picture Day 4/4/20, All 
Star Banquet 5/12/20, and all practices.  

We regret having to make this decision, but our primary concern is for the health 
and welfare of everyone associated with the game. We plan on resuming the 
game in 2021.  

 

 

 


